OXFORD International School News

ISSUE 5 JANUARY 2017

OXFORD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

BASKETBALL 2016-2017











Snow painting





Snow painting is a great winter activity for kids. It is a unique way to nurture artistic talent or introduce kids to the joy of artistic creation. Our Reception children enjoyed this activity!





Director's message

Upcoming events

Dear OIS Students and Parents, Welcome back to school and Happy New Year 2017. We are about to embark on Term 2. This month we will have our midyear reports with parent conference. We are looking forward to our KS3/4 Winter Concert, Science/Maths week, Science Fair, Basketball Tournament/Season, Trip to America, and more. So lots going on for Term 2. We wish you all a wonderful prosperous, healthy, and happy 2017.

Secondary Field Trips
13-16 Feb. Science/Maths Week
16 Feb. Science Fair for Key Stage 2, 3, 4
starting at 2 pm
16-18 Feb. Basketball Tournament
9, 15, 23 Feb. Student Council Meetings
17 Feb. Professional Development Day for
Staff/ No School for Students
23 Feb. Defenders Day/No School
27 Feb. to March 9 Educational College
Tour to the USA

www.oxford.kg

Year 6 Assembly







Science

Reaction of metals with acids. Different metals like Aluminium, copper, Aluminium and zinc were reacted with Hydrochloric acid. The hydrogen gas formed was detected using the POP sound test.



Carbondioxide turning lime water milky
The carbon dioxide released on reaction of calcium carbonate with hydrochloric acid was detected by lime water turning milky.



Pinhole camera was made in the school and used by the students while covering the concepts of light



test.
Various food tests
were done by the
students to test
for the presence
of starch, protein,
fat and reducing
sugar in the
different food

items.

Reducing sugar



Students of the week and month









Going to the USA



The students in the picture were the lucky ones to receive a scholarship for our Oxford International School Educational Tour to the USA. This is the second tour since the school opened. Last year we traveled to England and this year to the United States. We will see New York, Boston, and Florida. Bon Voyage!